
Flowers…If you would like to donate flowers for the Sunday Worship Services, please sign your name on the 
flower chart calendar and complete the flower card, located by the bulletin boards in the hall. Please return the 
flower card to the church office or offering plate with your payment of $50.00. Thanks for being part of this 
important ministry.
The Barnabas Cards are located in the pews. They are used like thinking-of-you cards. Fill out the person’s 
name on the front and place it in the offering plate. A volunteer will address it and mail it for you.
Remember in your thoughts and prayers: 

Health concerns: Brenda McCaleb; Sue Miller; Jane Christopher; Jackie and Granville Sydnor; Norma 
Shepherd; David Askine;  Margaret Plunkett (Jim Currie’s  sister);  Bill  McPhail;  James Jackson; and Jean 
Johnston

FPC Event Calendar
Today, November 5 Worship 1 0 : 3 0 a m

YGAC 1 2 : 0 0 p m
Thanksgiving Lunch 1 2 : 0 0 p m 

Monday, November 6 Committee Meetings  6 : 4 5 a m 
Tuesday, November 7 PW Board Meeting  9 : 3 0 a m 

Pilates 1 0 : 1 5 a m
Prayer Shawl  2 : 0 0 p m
Deacons Meeting  6 : 0 0 p m 
Yoga chair/standing  6 : 0 0 p m
Yoga floor/mat  7 : 0 0 p m 

Wednesday, November 8 Baywood Crossing 1 0 : 0 0 a m 
GP Board Meeting 1 0 : 3 0 p m
Intercessory Prayer 1 1 : 0 0 a m 
NO Brown Bag and Bible 1 2 : 0 0 p m
Choir Practice  7 : 0 0 p m 

Thursday, November 9 Men’s Breakfast at Franks  7 : 0 0 a m
Pilates 1 0 : 4 5 a m
Yoga chair/standing  6 : 0 0 p m 
Spanish Bible Study  6 : 3 0 p m 
Men’s Bible Study  7 : 0 0 p m
Yoga floor/mat  7 : 0 0 p m 

Saturday, November 11 Brunch & Book Group 1 0 : 0 0 a m 
Sunday, November 12 Sunday School for all ages  9 : 0 0 a m

Worship 1 0 : 3 0 a m
Handbell Practice    1 2 : 0 0 p m 

    YGAC      1 2 : 0 0 p m
    Organ Concert      3 : 0 0 p m

Welcome to First Presbyterian Church 
Thank you for joining us in worship today.  We are so glad that you are here!

Please take a minute to fill out the friendship pad in your pew and pass it along to others.
Our desire is to serve you and your family as you seek to grow in your faith.

WORSHIP HELPS 
Bibles and hearing enhancement devices are available at the back of the sanctuary.
Coffee is available before and after worship in the fellowship hall.           Attendance: 10/29/17 - 96 

WORSHIP TODAY 
Flowers today are given to the glory of God and presented by Ruth and David Askine in honor of All Saint’s 
Sunday and in fond remembrance of our church members, former church members, and church friends who have 
entered the Church Triumphant since All Saints’ Day 2016:

Nancy Heeth Karen Reigle Dodd Lowry Dorothy Benner
Eloise Stoltz Lewis Moehlman Lindsey Weems Mildred Slaven
Richard Baswell Kathy Parse Margaret Jamison Patsy Snelgrove 
Virgil Cammack Mary Sanders Raymond C. Parks, Jr. Terry Pat White
Olga Pate Patty Kreitz Dong Ha Woo Willard Poe Jr.
Sybil Matthews Eloise Taylor Mark Harper Mark Brown



FRIDGE NOTES November 5, 2017 ~ All Saints’ Sunday

“For the harvests of the Spirit, thanks be to God. 
For the good we all inherit, thanks be to God. 

For the wonders that astound us, for the truths that still confound us, 
most of all that love has found us, thanks be to God.” 

Glory to God, Hymn #36 
Today is All Saints’ Sunday. During worship we will have a Service of Remembrance during which we will 
remember the names of those who have died in the past 12 months.
Thanksgiving Lunch Today…Join us after worship today for our annual Thanksgiving Dinner. The Caring 
Ministry will be providing turkey, dressing, and gray. Join us for good food and good fellowship!
Committees meet tomorrow night, November 6th at 6:45. We’ll begin in the sanctuary for opening prayers 
and announcements, then travel to other spaces for an hour or so of prayerful planning.  All youth and adults are 
encouraged to be part of shaping the life of the church here at FPC.
Our New “Pray Ground” for children is open. Jesus said “Let the children come to me.” Here at FPC we take 
those words to heart and believe that children learn the faith best by worshipping surrounded by an extended 
church family! We also acknowledge that children often learn and listen best when their hands are busy. Families 
with young children are invited to sit in the pews on the organ side of the sanctuary (if desired) to allow the 
children to do quiet activities using the tables and pillows in our new “pray ground”. As always, our nursery 
(Room 1) is open for children 4 and younger following “Chancel Time with Children”, should parents/
grandparents choose that option.
Finding Your Place to Call Home Each Sunday Morning at 9 ~ You are invited to find your place to be 
stretched, challenged and comforted in a Sunday School class each week at 9:00 a.m.. See the newsletter and/
or first bulletin board for options and locations.
Youth Group After Church (YGAC) TODAY! All 6th-12th graders are invited to stay for our Thanksgiving lunch, 
then meet in The Oasis until 2 p.m. Next Sunday, November 12, we will begin planning for “Good Tidings”. Don’t 
know what that is? No problem. Come learn about it and be part of this important tradition.
PW Coat Collection for Veterans ~ Presbyterian Women are collecting coats, sweaters, jackets (please include 
sizes)… for Women and Men Veterans. Please bring your donations to the narthex through November. They will 
be delivered December 5th at the PW Christmas Party at the VA Hospital.
Brown Bag Bible Study Will NOT Meet This Wednesday, November 8. Jim and Jo Ann Currie will be heading 
to Austin Seminary for two days of continuing education. Brown bag will resume next Wednesday, November 15, 
from noon to 1 p.m. in the fellowship hall with the book of Daniel. Bring your lunch & join the lively discussion.
Yoga Classes begin a new schedule this week on Tuesday and Thursday, November 7 & 9. Both 6 p.m. 
classes will now be “chair/standing” yoga. The 7 p.m. classes will remain full mat yoga. Come grow in 
strength, flexibility and balance...and invite a friend.
The session has called a congregational meeting at the close of worship on Sunday, November 19, for 
the purpose of hearing a report from the Nominating Committee and, if the way be clear, to elect four persons to 
serve as elders in the Class of 2020, four persons to serve as deacons in the Class of 2020, and one person to 
fill a vacancy in the Class of 2018. Those nominated to serve as elders for the Class of 2020 are: Brett Coe, 
Jeanie Falls, Louis Alvarez, and ____________. Those nominated to serve as deacons in the Class of 2020 are: 
Faith Alvarez, Donna Coe, Brian Davis, and George Yeargin. To fill the vacancy as a deacon in the Class of 2018 
is Karen Schimnowski.
Pilates New Time! Starting November 7, Pilates will meet at 10:15 am every Tuesday and Thursday!
Combined December/January newsletter deadline is Tuesday, November 14. Please submit your articles 
and announcements to Barbara at office@fpcpasadena.org in order for it ready before the Thanksgiving office 
holidays.
The FPC Brunch and Book Group meets this coming Saturday, November 11, from 10-noon in the 
narthex. This month’s selection is My Grandmother Asked Me to Tell You She’s Sorry, by Fredrik Backman. All 
are invited to come be fed in body and spirit. As always, bring a friend.
Our Annual Advent Devotional Book deepens the meaning of the Advent season as we journey to Christmas. 
Prayerfully consider signing up to be part of this tradition by writing a brief devotional. Find more details in the 
November newsletter or the glass table in the narthex. Send your words to Jo Ann Currie 
(jjcurrie5152@gmail.com) by next Sunday, November 12.
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